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Date: December 9, 2008 
 
To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 
 
From: James R. Williams, Director of Public Works 
 
Subject: D6K LGP Dozer Acquisition 
 
Recommendation: 
Award the contract for a D6K LGP Dozer to Quinn Company in the amount of $217,582.51 
utilizing a contract awarded to Caterpillar, Inc.  Quinn Company is an authorized distributor 
of Caterpillar, Inc. equipment.  The National Joint Powers Alliance bid documents meet all 
State and City requirements for competitive procurement and are on file in the Purchasing 
office.  Participation in this alliance allows the City to receive a 24% discount off list price; a 
total savings of $54,809.00. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
$217,582.51; sufficient funds are available in the Capital Replacement Budget Account 
Number 104-4743-763. 
 
Background: 
This equipment was identified and funds allocated during the annual budget process as part of 
the City’s Capital Replacement Program.  This dozer will be assigned to the Public Works 
Maintenance Services Division, Drainage Maintenance Operations Section to support road 
and drainage maintenance. 
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